
 

 

 
CONVENIENT PAYMENT SOLUTION 

Patients are responsible for their healthcare bills; however, Patriot Urgent Care submits claims to 

insurance carriers as a convenience to our patients.   

If upon receipt of an Explanation of Benefits from your insurance carrier there is still a balance 

owed, you are responsible for payment.  Therefore, we request authorization to charge a major 

credit/debit card for this amount.  We will attempt to contact you via email prior to debiting your 

card, and at that time, you will have the option to submit payment in a different form, if you choose.  

If insurance pays in full, your account will not be charged, and you will receive no notice or 

invoice.   

Please note, there is no charge to your card today. All credit card/debit card information will remain 

absolutely confidential, encrypted and securely stored by First Data.  Patriot Urgent Care will not 

store any credit card account data.  During each visit, we will swipe the credit/debit card you wish 

to use for that particular visit. 
 

I hereby authorize Patriot Urgent Care to charge any and all outstanding balances, after 
insurance company reimbursement or denial, to my credit/debit card for this visit. I 
understand that I will not receive a statement if there is no balance due after processing my 
credit card for payment. 

 

______________________________________________________________________ 
Cardholder’s Authorization Signature     Date 
 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
Cardholder’s Printed Name      Patient Name (if not self) 
 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
Email address for notification of balance 
 
 
 
 
 


